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Presidents Message

It is such a pleasure to work in an organization with
people who hop in with ideas and suggestions and help
make our  projects happen!  Many Thanks to those who 
helped with our December Nights Tree Display.   It was
lovely.

It's time  for the December Christmas Potluck Party !  If
you didn't sign up for a  dish , please just bring something
good.  The Club will provide a  Decorated Cake.

We will have the usual Gift exchange with a $10.00 limit.
" White Elephants" with a  Geranium or  gardening theme
preferred. There will be time to pass them around and
"steal" them from one another.  Just  bring something  fun.. 

In all our "business" this month,  Let us remember the
"Reason for the  Season" and enjoy.   Happy Holidays to
all and to all many beautiful blooms!

Marilyn Ketteringham/President

December Meeting
December 12, 2017

6:30pm

Please note that we will be starting EARLY this
meeting because of our potluck celebration!
If you can get to the Park before 6:00, we

always need help setting up the tables for dinner.

Please bring something to share that will serve 8.

Don’t forget to - 
Bring Cuttings from your Garden -
Bring a plant for “Show and Tell” 

THANK YOU for donating the December Nights Christmas
tree to one of our single moms.  The family that received the
tree is so very grateful - and is enjoying it every day!

Sharon Pearce
Executive Director
Silent Voices International



Oh, Christmas Tree!
Getting Crafty for our December Nights Tree


